
 
 
 
 
 
To,                   Date : 03.10.2018 
The Principal,  
 
Subject : Inviting Entries for CBSE National Football Championship - 2018 (Girls).  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Gujarat Public School - Atladara, Vadodara has been 
entrusted with the responsibility to host the CBSE National Football Championship - 
2018 (Girls). This championship will be held from 30th October to 3rd November, 2018 in 
accordance with the rules and regulations laid by the CBSE sports committee.  

We request the teams qualified for Nationals from Zonal Level, to forward the details of 
your participation through the mail Id: cbse.gps@gmail.com latest by 20/10/2018. Entries 
thereafter will not be accepted.  

Also fill in the attached formats showing student details, travelling details and requirements 
of food and send through the above mail id before 20th October, 2018. 

Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation. 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Beena Prashant      Mr. Arjunsingh  Makwana  
Principal         Organizing Secretary  
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